
Andrew Beattie

From: Luke Shields <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Friday, 12 August 2016 1:50 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

To whom it may concern,

I went for a bush walk along Georges River National Park last weekend. My father has been unwell for quite

sometime, and I needed to feel that life goes on, that I am a part of that life. The natural environment, all the

species of plants and animals found in this National Park are a wonder to behold. At time I noticed some vehicle

traffic from the road, which isn't too far. But I was pleased to hear the sounds of nature still singing out.I fear that

with huge development on the Georges River, another precious natural landscape will be marred by the pursuit of

profit.

Therefore, I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because it will ruin the already pressured

natural landscape & ecosystem found along & within the Georges River.

Yours sincerely,

Luke Shields
Belfield, New South Wales, 2191, Australia
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